Binghamton City School District
164 Hawley Street

PO Box 2126

Binghamton, NY 13902-2126

(607) 762-8100

November 1, 2021
BHS Thanksgiving Dinner:

Binghamton High School students and volunteers will again host the school’s annual Thanksgiving
Dinner in a COVID-friendly fashion. Student volunteers will serve approximately 600 cold to-go
meals on Thanksgiving Day from 11 - 2. Community members may walk up to the school’s Oak Street
entrance to pick up meals or drive up to the back of the school near the deck. This is the dinner’s 26™
year running, and we look forward to continuing this time-honored Binghamton tradition! For more
information about the dinner, please contact the BHS guidance office at 762-8211.

Educating, empowering and challenging all students to become productive, global
citizens through innovative approaches to learning.



